
The GSSA is pleased to announce that Geocongress 2025 will be hosted in Bloemfontein
from 24–27 June next year! We look forward to seeing you there! Please save these dates
and keep an eye on updates, which will be shared on the  Geocongress2025  website.

CALL FOR SESSIONS

For Geocongress 2025 to be a success, we need the input of the southern African Earth Sciences
community! If you are interested in proposing a scientific session at Geocongress 2025, please use the
“Sessions” tab on the congress web portal to create an account and to submit your proposal. The
deadline for proposing a session is  9 July 2024. We look forward to receiving your proposals so that we
can put together an exciting and diverse scientific programme. 

secretariat@geocongress2025.org.za https://geocongress2025.org.za/CONTACT US

FIELDTRIP
QUESTIONNAIRE: 

For us to decide on which fieldtrips to run, we ask that you indicate your
fieldtrip preferences by completing the questionnaire provided on the
“Fieldtrips” tab on the congress  web portal as soon as possible. 

24 - 27 June 2025
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